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“Here Everyone Acts with Respect and Tolerance”   

 

May 5, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Each year our eighth-grade students celebrate the end of the school year by having an Eighth Grade Dinner Dance 

Celebration.  This year this event has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 31, 2022 from 6:00 PM until 8:30 PM at the Grand 

Oak Villa in Oakville. A family-style dinner will be served and a DJ will provide entertainment. This event is always popular 

and well-attended and we strongly encourage all eighth graders to attend!  

 

The cost to students for this event is $35.00 each and is restricted to Swift eighth graders only. While this is not a formal 

event, we do encourage the following: dress pants, shirts, skirts or dresses.  Ties and dress shoes are optional. Jackets and 

suits are not necessary and prom gowns and strapless dresses are not permitted. Sneakers or comfortable shoes are 

recommended. As always, following the Board of Education policy, flip-flops and slides are not permitted as they are not 

safe.  

 

Students are expected to remain in school that day until dismissal at 2:35 and any appointments should be scheduled for after 

school. Parents are responsible for transportation to and from this event. 

 

In order to secure our reservation, we need to know how many students will be attending.  Please complete the form below 

and return it to Swift with payment by Tuesday, May17th.  If you wish for your child to attend, there are three options for 

payment, cash, check (made out to Swift Middle School with student name in the memo) or Electronic Fund Transfer. 

If you choose to pay electronically, there is a $1.50 fee. We will email you an invoice through My School Bucks in the 

amount of $36.50.   

 

We look forward to a great night! 

 

Sincerely, 

Marylu T. Lerz 

Marylu T. Lerz, Principal 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Eighth Grade Dinner Dance Celebration Grand Oak Villa 

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 from 6:00 PM until 8:30 PM 

 

Please check the appropriate application, attach your check, detach the form and have your child return it to his/her 

homeroom teacher by Tuesday, May17th (Any late payment after that date must be in cash or online.)   

 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________________Homeroom:_____ 

    (Please Print Child’s First and Last Name Clearly) 

 

____ Yes, my child will be attending the Eighth Grade Dinner Dance Celebration at the Grand Oak Villa from  

6:00 - 8:30 PM.       □ Attached is payment of $40.00  □ Electronic Payment - $42.00 invoice will be emailed 

 

____ No, my child will not be attending the Eighth Grade Dinner Dance Celebration.  

 

 Parent/Guardian signature: __________________________________  


